
Welfare Fund - supporting members  

            

The Amputee Society has a small discretionary Welfare Fund, which is used to support members 

who are experiencing difficulties with accessing equipment for everyday living requirement 

 

Limited amounts of money may be provided to support people to maintain their independence. 

                         

                     


